
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION MEETING 

November 13, 2017 

 

The Lancaster County, VA Electoral Board (EB) reconvened at the office 

of the General Registrar (GR) on November 13, 2017 to finalize the 

results of the General Election held on November 7, 2017.  In 

attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chairman Robert 

Bennett, Secretary Lee Pulling and General Registrar Susan Jett.  

Barbara Breeden called the meeting to order at 1:09pm.  Let the record 

reflect that there was no one in attendance from the public. 

The EB was provided the necessary required documentation by two of 

the three provisional ballot voters to have their ballots counted and 

included in the election results.  The third provisional ballot voter did 

not provide ID and therefore did not meet the voting requirement. 

The abstracts were signed, sealed and delivered. 

The draft minutes of the November 8th EB meeting were presented at 

the meeting and discussed.  The minutes were amended by a voice 

vote.  A motion was made by Barbara Breeden to accept the minutes as 

amended.  Robert Bennett seconded the motion. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:12pm by a motion from Robert 

Bennett and seconded by Barbara Breeden. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


